



Wear a funny hat day!

Friday 10th February will be 'Wear a funny hat day' in school.

Please send in £1 donation for Barnardos. We look forward to seeing all the students (and staff) in their crazy hats!





Kerry, the oral health nurse will be in school on Wednesday 8th February. She will see classes 4, 5, 6 and Dolphins for the toothbrush challenge.

Annual Review meetings

Annual review meetings will run from Monday 20th to Thursday 30th March. Please return your parental contribution to school as soon as possible. We will forward copies of all relevant reports to you prior to the meeting.

Sainsbury Vouchers

Please remember to collect your Sainsbury Active Kids vouchers and send them into school. We were able to purchase some fabulous equipment for the school last year with these.





10-30am - 11-30am at Mitchell House School

10-30am - 11-30am at Mitchell House School Marmont Park, Holywood Road, BT4 2GT

For further information contact Laura Matchett Tel. 02890768407

Parent and Toddler Group

Our parent and toddler group is running on the last Tuesday of every month from 10.30 to 11.30 am. This is for families with children with disabilities and their sibling so if you have a toddler at home please bring them along or if you know any other families who have toddlers with disabilities please let them know.

Ulster Rugby

Clive Gardiner from Ulster Rugby is coming into school on Monday afternoons to do tag rugby with some of our students.



School Website

Don't forget to check our school website for information about
what is happening in and out of school. We often put
flyers under the parents tab signposting you to various
activities and clubs happening in the locality.

Half term

School will finish at the normal time on Friday 10th February for our half term break. It will reopen for students on Monday 20th February 2017.

If you have a question or concern about anything in school, please do not hesitate to contact me – tel: 02890 768407 or e-mail me at lmatchett572@c2kni.net